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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a death that occurred on Tuesday, April 15, 2025, in the Mosquito Beach 

community. 

 

Charleston County deputies responded to the intersection of Sol Legare Road and Mosquito 

Beach Road just before 5 p.m. for reports of an unresponsive male found in the roadway. Upon 

arrival, fire and EMS pronounced the individual dead at the scene.  

 

The CCSO Criminal Investigations Division, the Forensic Services Unit, and the Charleston 

County Coroner’s Office all responded to the scene.  

 

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide identifying information when appropriate.  

 

This is an active and ongoing investigation. Anyone with additional information about what 

happened can contact CCSO at 843-202-1700. 


